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Reception Newsletter
Seacole  Class
Newsletter: 4th November 2024
[image: ]Welcome back after the half term break. We hope you enjoyed it. All of the teachers are so impressed with how hard the children worked in the first half term and we know there is more amazing learning to come. Our topic this half term is ‘People Who Help Us’. We will be learning about what it means to be helpful and about the important roles lots of different people play in our lives - we will be visited by dentists, vets, doctors, firefighters and more. 
Being on time
[image: ]Remember that classroom doors open at 9:00 each morning. Children who arrive after this time miss out on their morning learning tasks. Our classroom door closes at 9:05. We kindly ask that you go to the office to sign in after this time, to minimise disruption to the children already in class. Please ensure that you are ready to collect at 3:00pm. 
Library[image: ]                                                                                                                                                              Every Monday the children will bring home their library book. Please support your child with their reading each week (in the bag you have a copy of the reading guidance). New books will be given out every Friday. 
Forest School[image: ]                                                                                                                                                                   Forest School will continue on Friday. Please remember your wellies and weather appropriate coats. As it gets colder, remember to bring a warm hat and gloves too! 

[image: ]Stay and Read Every Friday
We will continue with Stay and Read from 9:00-9: every Friday morning. We love how many parents have been joining us and enjoying reading with our children. 
Thank you
Nursery Team
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	Date
	Event

	Week beginning 4th November
	Diwali celebration
Number confidence week 


	Friday 8th November
	Handyman visit to school

	Tuesday 15th November 9am-11am
	Children in Need

	Tuesday 19th November
	Firefighters visit to school


	Thursday 28th November
	Dentist team visit to school


	Friday 29th November
	Vet visit to school


	Friday 6th December 9:30am
	EYFS Nativity Performance


	Tuesday 10th December 9:30-11am
	Nursery and Reception singing at Carroll Gardens – parent volunteers welcome to accompany us please 


	Weds 11th December 9am-12pm
	Cyberwise Family Workshop


	Thursday 12th December 4pm
	Our school choir Christmas concert – all welcome to attend.

	Friday 13th December
	Last day of term – Christmas holidays begin. We return on Monday 6th January. 
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